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April 17, 2019 
 
 
Cyrus T. Callum, A.A.E.  
Chair, Board of Examiners 
Orlando International Airport  
One Jeff Fuqua Blvd,  
Orlando, FL 32827 
 
Dear Mr. Callum,  
 
Please accept this letter of support from the Board of Directors for Kevin Smith, A.A.E. to be 
considered for service on the American Association of Airport Executives (AAAE) Board of Examiners.  
Mr. Smith currently serves as the General Manager of the Airport District.  TTAD is an active 
supporting member of AAAE and encourages its employees to participate in the C.M., A.A.E., as well 
as A.C.E. certification programs.  As such the District supports Mr. Smith’s desire to service on the 
Board of Examiners.   
 
Thanks you for your consideration.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Rick Stephens 
Board President  
 
 
 
Letter approved at the April 24, 2019 Meeting of the Truckee Tahoe Airport District Board of 
Directors.  
  


